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As someone who has lived in cities where safe disposal and trade sites have massively
increased the safety and wellbeing of members of the community, to enact this would 
be a mistake. A one-to-one trade system would increase the risk of life-threatening 
disease spread like HIV. It would actively harm members of our communities as they 
wouldn’t get the help that they need. It would be irresponsible for everyone if this bill 
were to be enacted. As a local in Maine, I urge you to oppose this act. Thank you. 


